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To Rector of the COMSATS University
Dear Sajid Qamar!

The Institute of International Relations of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of
Turkmenistan shows its respect to the COMSATS University.

On February 28, 2025, the Institute of International Relations of the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Turkmenistan is planning to hold an International Training-
Methodology Conference «Language - an Important Means of Friendly
Relations» in a hybrid format. It is planned to speak on the importance of learning
foreign languages and the use of active and innovative methods of teaching them.

In this regard, we invite the specialists of the COMSATS University to
participate in this training-methodology conference to exchange experience on the
use of modern methods. To participate in this conference should prepare their speech
on the chosen topic and fill out the relevant information according to the sample and
send them to tdimddk@gmail.com for review by the organizing committee by
February 17, 2025.
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1.
ZOOM Address:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/879698382162pwd=13nt3QpzWZa6LTArbX05iVIoFsmMOQL.1
ID Conference: 879 6983 8216 Access code: 623618
For contact: Tel:+99361201906 Email: tdimddk@gmail.com

Taking this opportunity let me assure you of our sincere interest in the further
development of mutually beneficial cooperation.
Sincerely,

-

Rector W G. Yusupova



